
ACBL Unit 178 Board Meeting, May 18, 2023 

As there was no quorum, this was not an official meeting.  

Present: Steve Gaynor, President, John Schlundt, VP, Jane Schmidt, secy 

 Non-member: Deanna Liddy, Patti Stuhlman, Kimberly Hayward, Keith Thompson 

Gopher Regional 

Patti shared details about the upcoming tournament. Everything is ready, and a large turn-out is 

expected. The parking fee has been waived. 

Aquatennial Sectional 

Arrangements are in place for the July Sectional. Email invitations will go out after the Gopher. 

Bridge Center of St Paul  

BCoStP is moving to Roseville, 1751 West County Road B. Some Unit 178 games may be 

relocated there, such as the Sat or Wed evening games. 

Steve will write a letter for the email about the move. 

New Directors 

We discussed having the unit subsidize costs for the test, books, internship 

Names of interested people were discussed. 

Steve will take the test to become a local director. 

Recruiting social bridge players 

Differences: scoring, bidding box, Bridgemate 

Edina Senior Center open house in July – John & Teri will staff a table for bridge, promote chat 

bridge as gateway. (May have 2nd room at chat bridge following week for new recruits) 

Keith will talk to Sandy (?) about “Bridge in a Day” 


